
CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE
PROPOSED / DRAFT ANNUAL ACTION

PLAN OF THE CONSOLIDATED
PLAN (FY 2018-2019)

Every five years, the City of Fort Lauderdale is required to submit its
Consolidated Plan to the United States Department of Housing and Urban
Development (HUD) in order to continue receiving funding for the City’s
Entitlement Grant Programs. The Consolidated Plan provides direction for
the City’s use of funds under the following programs:

• HOME Investment Partnerships (HOME);
• Community Development Block Grant (CDBG); and
• Housing Opportunities for Persons with AIDS (HOPWA).

The purpose of the Consolidated Plan is to identify community, economic
and housing development needs, and to develop strategies and goals to
address those needs with anticipated funding from HUD federal programs
over the next five years.

Each year, the City of Fort Lauderdale is required to submit an Annual
Action Plan to HUD in order to receive funding for the City’s Entitlement
Grant Programs. Congress has published the entitlement allocations for
the 2018-2019 fiscal year and they are as follows:

HOME $687,807
CDBG $1,580,542
HOPWA $7,209,708

The draft 2018-2019 Annual Action Plan will be available for public review
during a 30-day comment period, beginning May 4, 2018 and ending
June 4, 2018 at the City’s Housing and Community Development Office
at 914 Sistrunk Blvd. Suite 103, Fort Lauderdale, FL 33311, Monday
through Friday, from 9:00 am to 4:30 pm. Copies of the draft plan can be
requested by contacting 954-828-4530.

Informacion disponible en espanol telefono 954-828-6024.

Pou plis kesyon ki nan kreyol , tanpri rele at 954-828-4530.

At the June 5, 2018 Regular Meeting of the Fort Lauderdale City
Commission, the Commission will hold a public hearing on the draft
2018-2019 Annual Action Plan. The City Manager’s Office may submit
alternate recommendations for consideration by the City Commission.
The City Commission will consider all recommendations and public input
as part of its deliberations. City Commission meetings are held at 6:00 pm
in the City Commission Chambers, City Hall, 100 N. Andrews Ave., Fort
Lauderdale. Prior to that meeting, if you would like more information on the
nature or location of the projects affected, or if you would like to comment
on the proposed changes during the public comment period, you should
contact the Housing & Community Development Division, 914 Sistrunk
Blvd. Suite 103, Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33311 at (954) 828-4527 or TTD/
TTY (954) 828-5520.

If you desire oral interpretation at any public meeting or hearing,
please advise the City of Fort Lauderdale that you have Limited English
Proficiency (LEP) within 10 days prior to the meeting and we will ensure
the appropriate person is available to assist you and interpret for you at the
meeting or hearing.

CAM 18-0394 
Exhibit 10 

Page 1 of 1




